
Covid Policies for Meeting at St. Max 

 Wipes and hand sanitizer will be available in every room 

 Please wipe things down when you enter and before you leave the room after your 

meeting.  

 Please wear a mask.   

 Rooms are set up for proper social distancing. Please do not re-arrange ANYTHING.  

 When you register we need a number for how many people will be there so that we 

can recommend a specific room.  

 The nursery will remain closed. 

 Food and drink should be individually packaged and/or served by a designated individual. 

 NEW! Outside areas to reserve: 

o Sacred Heart Courtyard 

o Rachel Area 

o Northeast Lot 

o Northwest lot 

 Outside area rules: 

o The parking lots will be blocked off for safety 

o Bring your own chair 

o Wear a mask when unable to maintain six-foot social distance from people who 

are not household members 

o All meetings are weather permitting. Meetings scheduled outside will be 

cancelled in inclement weather. We cannot accommodate any last minute moves 

inside.  


